
To the Mayor and Council, 

At the recent council meeting's Big Moves Progress update, it was reported that "Evolve e-bikes were 
ridden for a total of 58,000 km over the summer of 2023."  
 
To offer some context to this figure, I'd like to share that in my first year of year-round ebiking in 
Whistler, I covered 6,000 km. 
 
This means that the emissions reduction achieved by this initiative could have also been matched by 
encouraging just ten residents to adopt year-round e-biking. 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
 

              

 
 
EDDIE DEARDEN 
CEO and Founder 
o 604.962.1611 
Unit 206 - 1420 Alpha 
Lake Rd  
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www.gnarinc.com 
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